St Michael’s Primary and Nursery
Parent Council

i.i Monday 4" September 2017 E.S

6.30pm

We would like to welcome all returning members and any
parent or carer who has children in the nursery or
school. If yvou would like to come along to find out
what the parent council does and to offer any help,

suggestions or ldeas we would like to meet you!

We meet around 7 times per year and meetings only last
around 1 hour. You can be involved as much or as
little as you want. If you cannot attend meetings,
but can offer help at events, please get in touch as
we would love to hear from youl!

If you have anything you wish to contact the Parent
Council about please feel free to talk to any of the
members, letters can be handed into the school coffice,
message us on Facebook or use the email address
pc.stmichaels@gmail.com.

For the parent council, it is important to be part of
the school community and give something back, if you
feel this way too we would love to see you at the next
meeting.



